
Unlocking the potential of young people to learn, grow and thrive, is at the core of 4-H Youth Development. Our vision
is that all youth experience a positive, thriving trajectory of development that leads to an adulthood marked by health

and well-being, economic stability, social success and civic engagement. A network of educators and highly trained
volunteers help youth find and build on their interests and strengthen their leadership and life skills.

4-H Newsletter November Edition
11/1/23

2023-2024 4-H Calendar

Dates to Know (November)
November 1 - 4-H Volunteer Meeting - 6 pm

November 10 - Extension Office Closed (Veterans Day)

November 13 - 4-H Volunteer Meeting

November 23 & 24 - Extension Office Closed (Thanksgiving)

November 27 - 4-H Association Meeting

 

******4-H Enrollment Issue & Reminder*******
We have received a few enrollments with issues this year and wanted to clarify the

Consents on the 4-H Online Enrollment. Please make sure to read each consent

and choose the appropriate option.

You cannot accept both of the Model and Information Release and the Media Opt

Out Release. We require that one be accepted and one be declined depending
on your choice. 
 

Remember: Please complete the Media Opt Out, ONLY if you do not wish for
the University to record your participation and appearance on any recorded
medium. To decline the Media OPT OUT select "Does not apply"
 

https://oregonstate.box.com/s/wikql59pejg6fk4oagj74ppx0vsc2fka?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_f4v06gMucn-THMhA1uwGQvOXBT-CvXRvBPBk3H8quMOxyjse6VmTFrPSbC-_WvJxityIQ


Oregon 4-H Dairy Judging Team goes to Nationals!
The Oregon 4-H Team participating in the prestigious National 4-H Dairy Judging

Contest has achieved a remarkable milestone by securing 3rd place overall. This

outstanding accomplishment showcases the dedication and talent of these young

individuals in the field of dairy judging.

 The team, comprised of Clancy Krahn from Linn County, who secured an

impressive 5th place individually, along with Peyton Rawe and Logan Lancaster

from Tillamook County, placing 15th and 14th individually, respectively, have

exemplified their expertise and passion for dairy judging.

 Under the guidance of their devoted coach, Jim Krahn, these 4-H participants have

honed their skills and knowledge to compete at a national level. Jim Krahn's

mentorship and leadership have undoubtedly played a pivotal role in their success.



Furthermore, the team had the invaluable support of their 4-H Chaperone, Amy

Krahn, who ensured their well-being and provided encouragement throughout their

journey.

This achievement not only reflects the hard work and determination of these young

individuals but also underscores the importance of 4-H programs in nurturing the

talents and passions of youth in our community.

The Oregon 4-H Team's 3rd-place finish in the National 4-H Dairy Judging Contest

is a testament to their commitment to excellence and their potential to become

future leaders in the field of agriculture. 

 

Interested in competing at the National Level in Dairy Judging? or Livestock
Judging? or even Small Animal Judging? Let us know! Contact 4-H Staff for
more information!

It's time to get Back to 4-H! Enroll Today
Please get signed up for 4-H! The earlier your signup the more opportunities you

have in the 4-H Program!

 



All 4-H Youth Members must be enrolled by April 1st, 2023. 4-H Enrollments will be

completed again online at https://v2.4honline.com instructions are attached in this

email.

 

This year our enrollment fees will be $30 per member up to $60 per family. You will

be able to pay by debit/credit card on 4-H Online after completing a member’s

enrollment or by cash/check at the OSU Extension Office, payment will only be

accepted if a member’s enrollment has been completely submitted. Enrollment

payment must be submitted no more than 10 days after enrollment submission.

 

4-H Late Fee will start January 31st. Enrollment Fees will increase by $5 per

member.

4-H Enrollment Instructions

Community Service Sewing Project - Friday, November 10th
Tillamook County 4-H members Ages 9+ (as of September 1, 2023), currently enrolled are

invited to help sew fleece hats for the Tillamook County Head Start and Healthy Families

programs on Friday, November 10 (No School - Veteran’s Day) at the OSU Extension

Office. Each year the Tillamook County 4-H program donates approximately 100

homemade fleece hats for kids. Some basic sewing experience is helpful, and parents are

welcome to attend.  There will be two sessions, 10-11:30 am and 1-2:30 pm. Come help

us meet the goal of 100 hats again this year. All sewing supplies, fleece and sewing

machines will be provided.

Registration Required (Limited Spots):

https://oregonstate.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2h2RFMDQWcNI4qa
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Tillamook County 4-H Volunteer Advisory Committee Meetings
All 4-H Volunteers in Tillamook County are invited to attend the quarterly Volunteer

Advisory Committee Meetings. In the past these have been separated by project

area due to lack of attendance we will be cover all project areas at each one of the

meetings. See meeting times and dates below for the 2023-2024 4-H Year. Including

tentative Topics of Discussion for each meeting.

 

January 18th 6-7:30 pm - OSU Extension Office 
Topics: Spring Educational Programming, Start of Fair Planning

April 18th 6-7:30 pm - OSU Extension Office
Topics: Summer Educational Programming, Horse Fair Planning

July 18th 6-7:30 pm - OSU Extension Office
Topics: Fair Planning and last minute details

October 18th 6-7:30 pm - OSU Extension Office
Topic: Fair Debrief

Volunteer Meetings (Required)
It is time to re-enroll in 4-H for the 2023-2024 4-H Year!



 

Volunteers must enroll by January 1st, 2024. 4-H Enrollments will be completed

again online at https://v2.4honline.com instructions are included above. 

Mark your calendar, we will be holding a MANDATORY 4-H Volunteer Training
on the following dates:

Wednesday, November 1st – 6 pm

Monday, November 13th – 2 pm

Friday, December 1st – 2 pm

 

Please RSVP for a date/time here: https://forms.gle/ffXL4oJDdtLZaQsy9

 

All returning Volunteers will be required to attend one of the above dates. Volunteers

who do not attend the training will not be approved for the current year. If you are

unable to attend the trainings, please contact Dakota.lager@oregonstate.edu for

other options.

Agricultural Sciences & Natural Resources, Family and Community Health, 4-H
Youth, Forestry & Natural Resources, Extension Sea Grant, Open Campus, and
Outdoor School programs. Oregon State University, United States Department of
Agriculture, and Oregon counties cooperating. The Extension Service offers its
programs and materials equally to all people.

Oregon State University Extension Service - Tillamook County, 4506 3rd St., Tillamook, OR 97141,
United States, 503-842-3433
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